
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are eager to welcome you to our Academy which is part of the Dixons Academy Trust; one of the highest 
performing academy trusts in the country.  
 
We now write to invite you to our Transition Evening on Tuesday 4th July from 5pm-7pm at Dixons Broadgreen 
Academy. Refreshments will be available from 4.45pm onwards. We would also like to invite your child to our Year 
6 Transition Day on Thursday 6th July 8.50am to 2.00pm.  

 
Transition Evening is a chance for us to share with you our academy mission and values and for you and your 
child/children to meet some of the key staff who will be supporting them in their first year at secondary school.  It 
is also an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have.  
 
Our uniform supplier will also be in attendance for you to be able to order your child’s uniform ready for 
September.  
 
I have enclosed the following information: 

• Information about our Y6 Transition Day 

• Transition Day Pupil Information form (to be completed and returned) 

• Summer Camp Transition reservation form (to be completed and returned) 

• Admissions forms 23/24 (to be completed and returned 

• A letter about Pupil Premium 

• Student term dates for 2023/2024 
 

We will also be running Summer Transition Camp which takes place during the week beginning Monday 21st 
August to Wednesday 23rd August.  This is a free camp and a great opportunity for your child to get used to our 
school, meet new friends and spend time with some of our outstanding staff, ahead of their formal start to 
secondary school life. To reserve a place, please complete the Summer Transition Camp form enclosed and return 
to the academy via post or by dropping it off at reception for the attention of Mr Gee.    
 
Also enclosed is the Admissions Form.  Please complete this and bring to the transition evening.  
 
Our Family Handbook and other key information can be found on our school website. Keep an eye out on the 
website and our social media for more exciting information for students joining us in September 2023! 
 
Just a final reminder that you can find more information on our website but, if you have a question that isn’t 
answered there, just email enquiries@dixonsba.com and we will get back to you with an answer. 
 
Finally, may I inform you that the first day of the term is Tuesday 29th August 2023 from 8am.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
Rachael Fidler 
Principal  
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